
12/10/20 – Conservation Commission 
Zoom meeting  
Quorum Determined  
Kim Kimball, Fred Ribeck, Lynn Rutter, Jeff Runge, Bob Kennedy, Bob Laurence, Ryan Gates, Mark Kelley 
and Meggan Dwyer attending 
 
November Minutes approved unanimously  
 
Harbor committee wants to work with RCC to address Sea Level Rise (SLR) in Rockport Harbor 

• Meggan sent them a SLR projection and will send to everyone else (see below)  
• HC will do a walk through the park on Saturday to discuss mitigation 
• RCC and HCC will schedule a joint meeting  

Storm Drain labelling  

• Bob has sources plastic drain markers  
• Can be customized  
• Bob has an example label and we will put it on a drain to see how it fairs the winter 

Need a treasurer 

• Less work now that Abbie makes all purchases and submits expenses 
• Kim K will do it for now.  

Budget - due tomorrow 

• Will submit the same budget as last year for FY21/22  
• New Budget starts in July 
• We did not spend much this year due to work being stalled by COVID 
• Budget categories are mostly fungible. - this budget is a placeholder 
• We should attach more specific budgets to project planning in the future. 
• Budgets can be changed up to Feb.  

Survey Progress 

• 76 respondents 
• Will keep advertising in newsletter 
• Need to print rack card to advertise  
• Lynn will work on language in this document  
• Need some photos from Ryan (grassy pond)   
• Meggan has a rack card holder to use at the library 

January meeting is the 14th 
wq workshop planning workshop in January 6th - we can invite Harbor committee to this 

• WQ report is on the website 
• Diane has a WQ summary for the next newsletter 
• Bob K has written a response to EPA with Abbie.  

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1M2pKtS9QmY2gmIgeKaYHhag-fNaCbC0l/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1IyNFAYnhgLBU_Pi-Mbm_6S4jksreedBb2MoDduYKUAY/edit?usp=sharing

